
Parks and Recrea�on 

December 23, 2024 

 

 

1.  Received a Wood County Parks Grant to replace the doors and 
locks at Memorial Park restrooms 

2.  The Fair Board donated $1000.00 toward replacing the doors and 
locks at Memorial Park restrooms. 

3. A dona�on of $2000.00 was given by a resident toward the new 
basketball court. 

4. Looking to replace the shed at the pool this summer…remaining 
balance, a�er a dona�on, will come out of the Permanent 
Improvement Fund. 

5. Kelsey will be returning next summer as manager for the pool. 
6. Discussed going to a PIMA mee�ng and a Fair Board mee�ng to 

discuss some issues. 
7. Sugges�ng to charge a rent fee from the vendors who set up their 

food trucks during the fair.  This money could be used to benefit 
the park. 

8. Next mee�ng is January 27, 2025 


